
Capitola City Council 

 

Agenda Report 

Meeting: March 10, 2022 

From: City Manager Department 

Subject: Appoint Representative to the Commission on the 
Environment to fill mid-term Vacancy  

 
 

Recommended Action: Appoint representatives. 

Background: Cathlin Atchison announced her resignation from the Commission on the 
Environment in December 2021. She had previously served as Council Member Petersen’s 
appointee, with her term ending December 31, 2022.   

The vacancy was posted on the City of Capitola website and on Facebook and Instagram. One 
application for the vacancy was received on February 22, 2022.  

Discussion: Staff recommends appointing representative to the Commission on the Environment, 
to serve the rest of the two-year term.  If the applicant wishes to apply for a full year term (2023-
2025), he will be able to do so in fall 2022.   

Fiscal Impact: None.  

 

Attachments: 

1. Shepardson - Commission on the Environment Application   

 

Report Prepared By: Chloé Woodmansee, City Clerk  

Reviewed/Approved By: Jamie Goldstein, City Manager 


